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U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS CAUTIONS MARINERS, 

PUBLIC ABOUT DANGEROUS LOW WATER LEVEL CONDITIONS IN 

THE KISSIMMEE RIVER AT LAKE CYPRESS 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Jacksonville District cautions mariners, property 
owners and the public to be mindful of low water level conditions when planning and 
conducting activities in, on or near the north end of Lake Cypress where the C-35 Canal 
enters the lake. 

Additional information concerning navigation bulletins may be obtained on Jacksonville 
District's website at: 

us ace. avN otices. ht 
m 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Point of Contact is Mr. John Bearce (Ops Manager) (904) 
232-3525. 
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